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To Ms Aileen Chia

| am writing on behalf of my family & all residents of Singapore on the safety concerns of the 5G roll
out. There’s already too much harmful wireless radiation in our environment. People are already
getting sick from wi-fi, cell towers, smart meters and cell phones. Peer reviewed published science
shows harmful effects of cell tower radiation include: fatigue, headaches, sleep problems, anxiety,
ringing in the ears, heart problems, learning and memory disorders, increased cancer risk, and more.
Studies found wireless radiation harms trees, birds, bees and insects. 5G would use a combination of
microwaves and millimeter waves, which are scientifically shown to harm people and nature.

All the listed reasons above and many more illustrate an urgent need for attention to the future of
public health of the 5 plus million residents of this great country. | urge you to take a step back and
reconsider for the benefit of all. Many countries around the world have done just this:

https://ehtrust.org/international-actions-to-halt-and-delay-
5g/?fbclid=IwAR3ZSELaXbSWxRWIG 9Yfgs3xtbezpHOkx2 W SWHhUkItZwLICWUQPSkmg

Thank you for your time
Best regards,

Gabrielle Muenkel



